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Removal of the original welfare compound was 
completed in early January 2024, with reinstatement 
earth works now well underway – with the intention 
to have planting of trees and sowing of wildflowers 
completed by the Spring 2024.

Currently, the primary focus is on completing snagging 
and defects across the site with the reinstatement works 
progressing well.

In January 2024, Alyth substation 
underwent energisation of the STATCOM 
and MSCDN equipment on site. The full 
substation platform is now operational 
under SSEN Transmission operational 
safety rules.

The project has a dedicated 
website, please scan the QR 
code to be taken to the project 
website or use the following 
URL: bit.ly/3ka2UkT
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Upcoming activities
In coming months, our focus is on finishing up the 
remaining minor tasks in the substation, which will 
be energising the two Tealing circuits. These are 
currently unable to be completely energised due 
to ongoing works in the Tealing Substation.

As first phase of the project wraps up, we’re 
gearing up for the next phase of upgrading the 
Alyth substation to 400kV voltage level, set to 
start in Q1 2025.
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